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N22 Baile Bhuirne to Macroom Road Development. 
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Date: 12th July 2022 
 
 

Notice of Upcoming Roadworks on the N22 at Coolcour on the Cork approach to 
Macroom. 
 
Jons-John Cradock JV Ltd., on behalf of Cork County Council, are constructing the N22 Baile Bhuirne to 
Macroom Road Development Project.  
 
Roadworks have been ongoing on the existing N22 Cork to Macroom Road, in the Coolcour area on the Cork 
approach to Macroom, for a number of weeks. The most recent phase of works, under 24-hour temporary 
traffic management, was successfully completed on Friday last, 8th July 2022. 
 
We are now progressing the completion of the new roundabout and the Westbound & Eastbound Link Roads 
to this roundabout. In order to facilitate construction of the remaining works we will be diverting Cork bound 
traffic onto the new Westbound Link Road, into the new roundabout, on to the Eastbound Link Road and 
back on to the old N22 at the Two-Mile Bridge, from this Wednesday afternoon the 13th July. Macroom bound 
traffic will continue on its current layout for the time being. 
 
From the 13th July, for the next 3 to 4 weeks, we will have temporary traffic management in place with single 
lane flows for N22 traffic, using manned Stop/Go controls, in order to continue with the various tie-in works 
required in these areas. This single lane operation will be in place during working hours (7:30am to 7pm) and 
will revert to two-way traffic, following the new road layout, outside of these hours. Some traffic delays can 
be anticipated during these online works. 
 
We would continue to ask drivers to take extra care during this upcoming phase of the works, as we transfer 
traffic from the current N22 to the various temporary layouts, and to abide by the 50km/hr speed limit 
currently in place for this work area. Road users should be aware that the final layer of road surface has not 
yet been laid and should proceed with care on the temporary driving surfaces as we continue to progress the 
works to completion.  
 
We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by these critical works.  
 
Queries should be addressed to the project office at 087-4581555 or info@n22bbm.ie and further updates 
will be issued as the works progress. 
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